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18th September, 2024 
 
To, 
BSE	Limited	
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
25th Floor, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai- 400 001 
Security	Code:	539843	
 
Ref:	Email	dated	18th	September,	2024	
 
Sub:	Reply	to	BSE	for	clarification	sought	on	significant	movement	in	price	under	Regulation	
30	of	SEBI	(LODR),	2015	
	
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
We wish to inform you that the Company is in receipt of email on 18th September, 2024, seeking 
clarification on the significant movement in the price of the shares of the Company on BSE 
Limited in the recent past. 
 
In this regard, we would like to inform you that the Company has made all the necessary 
disclosures pertaining to events, information etc. in a timely and accurate manner to the Stock 
Exchange in compliance with Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Thus, the recent movement in the price of the Company's securities are beyond the Company's 
control and are purely market driven. 
 
This is for your kind perusal. We request you to take the same on your record. 
 
Thanking You, 
For,	Nintec	Systems	Limited	
	
	
	
Disha	Shah	
Company	Secretary	&	
Compliance	Officer	
Membership No.: F13084	
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